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5
th

 

            October 31, 2016 

 Dear Students and Parents,                                                                                                       

 

 We’ve had a great few months working with the Woodbury 5th Grade Band members.  Our concert will 

be held on Thursday, December 8
th

 in the Shaker Middle School Auditorium.  There will be two 5
th

 grade 

concerts that evening, so be sure to check below to see which concert your student should attend. 

  

Concert Dress for all students will be … 

● Girls: White shirt, dark pants or knee-length skirt (leggings may be added underneath), and black shoes. 

● Boys:  White shirt, dark pants, black shoes, and a tie (bow ties included). 

 

5
th

 Grade Concert I: Thursday, December 8
th

 – Shaker Middle School Auditorium 

● Homerooms: Brindza, Ly. Brooks, Chumney, Deblock, N. Farinacci, Jarvie, Shepherd.  In addition, all 

percussionists will play both Concert I and II. 

● Call time: 6:15 p.m. – All students should meet in the designated areas (band room, choir room…) for 

attendance and warm-up.  Signs will be posted to direct students to the appropriate rooms.  Please be 

sure to check in with one of the directors or other assistants when you arrive. 

● 6:45 p.m. – The concert begins. 

● Approximately 7:15 p.m. – The concert concludes and preparations begin for Concert II. 

 

5
th

 Grade Concert II: Thursday, December 8
th

 – Shaker Middle School Auditorium 

● Homerooms: Andrzejewski, Brewster, Carter, DeJohn, DeYoung, Englander, Miller, and Thomas-

Taylor.  In addition, all percussionists will play both Concert I and II. 

● Call time: 7:30 p.m. – All students should meet in the designated areas (band room, choir room…) for 

attendance and warm-up.  Signs will be posted to direct students to the appropriate rooms.  Please be 

sure to check in with one of the directors or other assistants when you arrive. 

● 8:00 p.m. – The concert begins. 

● Approximately 8:30 p.m. – The concert concludes. 

 

 We want every student to succeed.  Let us know how we can better serve your student.  We are looking 

forward to a wonderful concert.  The kids have worked very hard to prepare for this evening, and we hope it 

will be a special evening for them.  If you have any questions, please email or call the Woodbury Band 

Office at: 216-295-4888.     

      Musically Yours, 

       

   Tom Deep, Kristin Koterba, Joe Kulikowski, and Gianna Tyrrell 

      The Woodbury Band Staff 



 

 

Assembly Reminders: 

Bring your instrument and music on Friday, December 2. 

There is no special attire, just wear your school clothes. 

 

Concert Reminders: 

● Try concert attire on NOW, not the day of the concert to make sure everything fits. 
 

● Make sure you have reeds, valve oil, etc. 
 

● Don’t forget your instrument at school!  Take it with you on the day of your concert. 
 

● Keep practicing your concert music. 
 

5th grade Music:

1.  Hot Cross Buns 

2. Au Claire de la Lune 

3. Jingle Bells 

4. Donkey Round 

5. Dredyl Dredyl 

6. Mary Ann 

7. Shoo Fly 

8. Bile Them Cabbage Down 

9. Surprise Symphony 

10. Mexican Jumping Beans 

11. Frere Jacques 

12. Stodala Pumpa 

and your FEATURE! 

 

Need help with clothes or rides? 

If you need to borrow any concert attire, we have a limited supply of clean shirts, pants, skirts, ties and shoes in 

a variety of sizes. Please contact Elizabeth Roeder ( roeder2001@yahoo.com ) to arrange pick up.  
 

Need a ride?: We hope all students can attend their concerts, so if your child needs a ride to the concert, please 

let us know and we will try to help! Contact Elizabeth Roeder ( roeder2001@yahoo.com ).  
 
Facebook: Don't forget to like us on Facebook for all of the latest band information –  

Facebook.com/woodburybands  


